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School Dinner Menu Week Commencing 04/11/24: 

Chicks 95.48% Meerkats 96.0% 

Butterflies 97.41% Leopards 97.67% 

Ladybirds 98.21% Panthers 99.31% 

Dolphins 97.33% Foxes 92.86% 

Penguins 98.33% Wolves 94.84% 

Kangaroos 94.14% Lions 97.0% 

Koalas 94.19% Tigers 96.21% 

Giraffes 91.43%   

 

WI
NNERS

Panthers 

Weekly Attendance 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 
Chicken 

Nuggets 

Creamy Cheesy 

Tomato Pasta 
Roast Chicken 

Nacho Beef 

Bake 
Fish Fingers 

Veggie 

Burger 
BBQ Rice 

Veggie 

Sausage 
Quesadilla Chilli Pitta 

Jacket 

Potatoes 
Jacket Potatoes 

Jacket 

Potatoes 

Jacket 

Potatoes 
Jacket Potatoes 

Sandwiches Sandwiches Sandwiches Sandwiches Sandwiches 

 

Friday 25th October 2024 

Key Dates: 

   School closes- 25/10/24 

School reopens- 4/11/24  

Flu Immunisation – 07/11/24 

Autumn Disco – 07/11/24 

Photo Day – 12/11/24 

FS2 Museum – 15/11/24 

Y4 Museum Trip - 15/11/24 

Children in Need – 15/11/24 

 

 

Safeguarding contact number 

Please bring coats to school 

Message from the headteacher 
Dear mums, dads and carers, 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for 

all your support so far this year.  It has been a super 

busy start to the school year with so many wonderful 

successes to celebrate.  The children have been 

working hard and are a credit to the school. 

 

 

 

Over half term, if you're concerned about a child or young person in 
Hull, you can contact the Early Help and Safeguarding Hub (EHASH) or 
the Emergency Duty Team:  

• EHASH: Call 01482 448 879, option 4 during office hours, 

• or 01482 300 304 out of hours. 

• You can also email EHASH@hullcc.gov.uk. 

 

 

I hope the half term holiday is a wonderful, restful break for you and 

your families and that you manage to spend some quality time 

together.  The dark nights after school and the colder weather will soon 

be on us.  When the children return to school on 4th November, please 

ensure that your child has a warm coat, hat, gloves and scarves with 

them.  If you need any help with this, please do see one of the 

members of staff on the gate. 

 

All the best, 

Mrs Bradley 

 

Monday 4th 
November 2024  

With colder weather approaching, 
please ensure all children bring a 
coat to school each day. This will 
help keep them warm during 
outdoor school activities. 

Thank you for your help. 

Farewell to Mrs Thompson 

On Friday 8th November, we 

will be saying goodbye to 

Mrs Thompson as she moves 

to a new school.  

 

Although we are sad to see 

her go, we are excited for 

her as she takes on new 

challenges at her next              

…….school. She will be 

………greatly missed, and we 

………wish her all the best in 

…….this next chapter.  

  

Thank you, Mrs Thompson! 
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We would like to remind everyone that, for              
safety reasons, bikes and scooters should not                         
be ridden on school grounds at any time.  

Despite last week’s reminder, we have noticed 
instances of people still riding bikes on the playground.  

Please ensure that bikes and scooters are walked 
once on school property to keep everyone safe.  

Thank you for helping us maintain a safe                
environment for all students and visitors.  

Bikes/Scooters 

 

Never touch fireworks 

Stand well back from the bonfire 

Never go near a firework after is has been lit 

Wear gloves when holding a sparkler 

Only one sparkler at a time 

Keep pets indoors 

Stay safe on  
Bonfire Night 

Year 4 will be visiting the Hull and East Riding Museum 

for a Roman themed workshop day on Friday 15th 

November. 

The children will be leaving school at 9am                          

and will be back for 3:30pm. Please arrange                               

for an adult to collect your child at this time. 

Your child will need; 

• School uniform 

• Sensible shoes 

• A packed lunch 

Y4 Trip - Hull & East Rising Museum  

On Friday 15th November FS2 

children are making a visit to the 

Street life Museum. 

This trip will be in the morning so 

your child will not need to take a 

packed lunch.  

 

FS2 Trip to Street Life Museum 

Your child will need; 

• School uniform 

• Sensible shoes 

• A packed lunch 

They will need to wear their school uniform and 

sensible shoes such as trainers. 

 

Y6 Tigers enjoyed using Chatta 

Learning to present their WW2 

report for an audience. 

Follow us on 

Twitter 

@Adelaide 

primary for 

more updates 
Y6 Chatta Learning 

School places  
If your child is in nursery now, they will start 

school in September 2025. You need to 

apply for your child’s school place on      

the Hull City Council website. If                               

you have any problems doing so,                             

please speak to the school                              

office. 
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